r,?

= POy
|..I i

July 7, 1984

United States Nuclear Regulatory Cammiss!on
799 Roosevelt Rd.

Glen Ellyn

Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. McCann: /

htthmlmimofw.hntﬂﬂuthvuqndthntymmldcow
information pertinent to the review of the Dow incinerator inspection.

I look forward to receiving it and request that the following information
be included as well:

1.
2,
3.

4.

5.

Dates of NRC sampling and proposed sampling and/or inspection.
Protocols for such sampling.

Information as to EPA involvement or co-ordinated efforts between
NRC and EPA. ’
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prepared.

Date Dow is expected to receive new or amended license.

Sincerely,
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« Wilson, Assistant Director

Envirammental Congress of Mid-Michian
901 E. Gaylord

Mt. Pleasant

Michig an 48858

S17-772-5365

PLEASE NOTE ADDRESS CHANGE EFFECTIVE JULY 16t} :

1043 South Drive
Mt. Pleasant
Michigan 48858 °
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